
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are excited to announce an upcoming Parental Feedback Survey</ aimed at improving our 

school's programs and activities. Your feedback is invaluable in helping us create a nurturing and 

effective learning environment for our children. 

To express our gratitude for your participation, we will be offering a special incentive: 

• All completed surveys will be entered into a raffle to win a $50 gift card to a local store. 

• Additionally, the class with the highest participation rate will receive a pizza party! 

The survey will be open from [start date] to [end date]. We encourage every family to 

participate. 

Thank you for your support and commitment to your child's education. Together, we can make a 

difference! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 

[Contact Information] 


